    ST. ELIZABETH SETON SCHOOL
[image: ]
16 Bridge Street ♦ Rochester, New Hampshire 03867
Phone (603) 332-4803 ♦ Fax (603) 332-2915
www.sesschool.org
Faith in Education
May 2020
 
Dear Golfers and Sponsors,

For 4+ hours, not more than four golfers (and maybe their caddies) walk outdoors on acres of open space. Other than the occasional joke or congratulations on a great shot, conversation is kept to a minimum. If the golfers choose to walk, in lieu of drive carts, a person could keep 6 feet away from any other person in the group of players. No one touches anyone else and no one shares equipment. Some players feel that a golf course is the safest place to be during these uncertain times.  

We believe the game of golf could be considered the “official sport of social distancers”!

The SES Golf Tournament Committee is pleased to send out this reminder that it’s time to look forward to…and sign up for…the 13th Annual St. Elizabeth Seton Golf Tournament, slated for Friday, August 21st, 2020.  We are sending you this letter, so you can save the date on your calendar, as it promises to be a fun day on the course, benefitting a great school!  We have included the registration form with the event information.  

You may also want to consider sponsoring the SES Golf Tournament. Each level provides a higher level of publicity for you and your organization.   Our Sponsorship levels range from a $150 Bronze sponsor to a $1,000 Platinum sponsor.  The sponsor level details are outlined on the enclosed flyer.  And as we have encouraged in previous years, any sponsor can donate items to be included in our swag bags, adding another level of presence for you and your organization at our tournament. 
[image: C:\Documents and Settings\Suzanne\Local Settings\Temporary Internet Files\Content.IE5\8FW4HTJI\MC900413476[1].wmf]
The COVID-19 crisis is affecting many businesses as well as nonprofits. Although St. Elizabeth Seton School’s methods of academic instruction look different, (as we have transitioned to remote learning for the remainder of the school year), we are still providing the ‘essential service’ of educating our youth and serving our community. We are doing our very best to stay connected through face-to-face virtual classrooms during this time, while keeping everyone safe and healthy. 

As we look ahead, the SES Golf Committee hopes that you choose our golf tournament as you prepare to get back on the course and decide where YOU give back to the community. With your essential support, you are living the values instilled in every Catholic School student, as well as helping us in our efforts to keep our school accessible and affordable to all.  

See you on the course! 
The SES Golf Committee
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